
Jaime H. McCoy 
Site Vice President 

Kriss M. Kennedy 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

August 15, 2018 

WO 18-0036 

Reference: NRC Letter dated December 20, 2017, from K. M. Kennedy, USNRC, to A. 
C. Heflin, WCNOC · 

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Notification of Readiness for Supplemental Inspection 

Dear Mr. Kennedy: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that Wolf Creek 
Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC) is ready for the NRC to assess the effectiveness of 
actions taken to address the Greater than Green inspection finding in the Security Cornerstone 
documented in NRC Inspection Report 05000482/2017490. This notification of readiness is 
provided as requested by the Reference. WCNOC respectfully requests the NRC to conduct 
the inspection such that it is completed by September 14, 2018. 

This letter contains no commitments. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please 
contact me at (620) 364-4156, or Cynthia R. Hafenstine at (620) 364-4204. 

Sincerely, 
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cc: B. K. Singal (NRC) 
N. H. Taylor (NRC) 
Document Control Desk (NRC) 
Senior Resident Inspector (NRC) 

Jaime H. McCoy 

P.O. Box 411 / Burlington, KS 66839 / Phone: (620) 364-8831 
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